
 Memo 
 Department of Planning & Housing 
 
 
 
TO:  Planning & Zoning Commission 
 
FROM: Steve Osguthorpe, Planning & Housing Director 
 
DATE: October 29, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Update on City Council Priorities 
 
At its meeting of August 16, 2010, the City Council unanimously approved the following priorities for 
FY 2010/11.  I will discuss these with you in more detail so that you are clear on what these projects will 
entail: 
 

 Request from Dave Norris to amend Fringe Plan  
 
 LUPP Evaluation (Planning Base) 

  
 Begin National Register Nomination for Downtown  

 
 Begin Chapter 31 Revision Process 

 
 Review Plat of Survey Provisions  

 
 Code Clean Up  

 
 Define a Process for Amending Land Use Policy Plan  

 
 Continued work of Urban Fringe issues - Complete 28E Agreement with Story County and work 

with Boone County on Fringe Issues 
 

 Provide a report to Council on feasibility of requiring that a master plan be reviewed by the City 
Council prior to submittal of a preliminary plat 

 
 Provide a report on what the process would entail to develop standards for an airport overlay 

zone  
 

 Conclude decisions on growth strategies 
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